Royal Purple hold annual June 14

The Weyburn Royal Purple held their annual officers' night, June 14.

Honoured Royal Lady Doreen Brown presided at a meeting for the first time during this term.

She reported on Royal Purple Day at the Weyburn Special Care Home, June

6.

Other reports were given on the Mother's Day Tea, the Royal Purple Provincial Convention, the Oil and Gas Show food booth, the Special Olympics breakfast and River Park hospitality week, June 19 to 25.

The treasurer, Lady Connie Boucher, was installed by District Deputy Elaine Gutfriend and received her trea-

surer's pin.

Lady Shirley Jacob received a life membership.

Lady Mary Engebretsen received

her secretary's pin.

Perfect attendance pins were given to 15 ladies for attending all the meet-

ings during the past year.

The draping of the charter ceremony was held for Past Honoured Royal Lady Gert Wilson, who passed away, May 17. Her son, daughter and three grandchildren were in attendance.

The next Royal Purple meeting was

set for September 13.